Hello - as a self employed American citizen I am unequal to my fellow citizens in that I must hire attornies and accountants, develop record keeping and storage solutions and live in fear of the IRS not agreeing with my attornies and accountants.  This is not freedom. My solution would be that if all Americans are created equal under our Constitution, than we should all pay a yearly fee for that right.  Through our Social Security system a mandatory national ID card could be issued to every man, woman and child at an equal cost.  This would also help in the war on terrorism.  Noncitizens would pay for their ID's at a different rate. No more taxes, no more IRS meaning a savings in administration. Thank you. Lori Lord 1401 Happytown Road Ellsworth Maine 04605 

